ABESIT/IT/2018-19/08 August 30,2018

DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

NOTICE

ustrial visit on September 1,

It is to inform IT 3™ year students that the department has planned an ind
Noida. The students will be

2018. A batch of 51 willing students of IT will visit CEBS Worldwide,
accompanied by Prof. Sumit Kumar and Prof. Faraj Chishti.

The college bus is scheduled to depart at 11:30 a.m from college campus.

Company Address: CEBS Worldwide,
F-451, Sector 63, Noida , UP CZ/Q{
3
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Sumit Kumar ' Bipin Kumar Rai
Department Incharge- IT

Associate Professor, Department of IT

13
Faraj Chishti %Q\ﬂ\‘
Assistant Professor, Department of IT

Cc to:

1. Hon’ble Advisor Sir

2. Director Sir (e-mail)

3. Prof. (Dr.) $.5 Chauhan, Deputy Director (e-mail)
. Prof. (Dr.) Bhavesh Kumar Chauhan (e-mail)

. Prof. S.B. Bajpayee, Proctor (e-mail)

. IT Faculty member(e-mail)

. Mr. Nitin Jain Head-CRC ( e-mail)

. Dr. Rakesh Singh Tomar,Head Library (e-mail)
_Mr. Ravindra Yadav, Head Service Deptt. (e-mail)
. Record Room-ABESIT(IT-10.2)
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